
 

 

 

 
 

 

The School City of Hammond is excited to announce its search for a new superintendent.  All 

interested applicants are asked to provide the following information:  

 

  Letter of Intent 

Resume 

Completed and signed application  

Response to all application questions 

Copy of valid Indiana Superintendent license or evidence of qualification 

College/University credentials and transcripts 

Three (3) current letters of reference (Two years or less) 

 

Inquiries related to this application should be directed to the University Search Team members.  

Contact: Dr. Terry McDaniel at tmcdaniel@indstate.edu or 812-821-7252 

 

Please complete all application documents including the required signatures. Only complete 

applications (including all required applications documents) will be considered.  

 

All materials should be emailed to: Dr. Terry McDaniel at Tmcdaniel@indstate.edu. 

 

Applications must be received prior to the application deadline of December 31, 2024  

 

                                                   Application for Superintendent 
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